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COUNCIL MEETING 
WEDNESDAY 15th NOVEMBER 2006 
 
MATTERS WHICH REQUIRE A DECISION BY COUNCIL - RECOMMENDATIONS 
FROM THE CABINET - 28th SEPTEMBER 2006 
 
Purpose of Report 
 
To consider recommendations from the Cabinet on matters outside the policy framework or 
approved budget of the Council. 
 
SUPPORTING INFORMATION 
 
Would Councillors please note that the reports and related documents have not been 
included in the Council Book as they have already been sent to Members via the Cabinet 
agenda and copies have been included in the electronic circulation of the Council agenda. 
A copy of the report has been posted on the Council’s website under the following web link 
www.wyreforest.gov.uk/council/meetings/com60.htm#mt5902.  A public inspection copy is 
available on request.  (Please see front cover for contact details). 
 
 
 
ITEM 
 

 
RECOMMENDATIONS TO COUNCIL 
 

 
CABINET 
MEMBER 

 
 
1. DISABILITY 

EQUALITY 
SCHEME  

      2006-2009 
 

 
The Cabinet considered a report from the 
Chief Executive that outlined the Draft 
Disability Equality Scheme, 2006-2009. 
 
The Council is recommended: 
 
1. Subject to consultation, the Disability 

Equality Scheme and Action Plan, as 
detailed in the report to the Cabinet 
on 28th September 2006, be 
approved and published on the 
Council’s website. 

 
2. The appointment of an Equality and 

Diversity Officer be considered as 
part of the ongoing review of the 
Corporate Management Team. 

 
The report is at Item 8.2 of the Cabinet 
Agenda of 28th September 2006. 
 
 

 
John-Paul 
Campion 
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2.  OFFICERS’ 

LICENSING CODE 
OF GOOD 
PRACTICE 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Cabinet considered a recommendation 
from the Licensing and Environmental 
Committee from its meeting on the 4th 
September 2006 regarding the Officers' 
Licensing Code of Good Practice. 
 
The Council is recommended: 
 
The Officers’ Licensing Code of Good 
Practice, as appended to the report to 
the Cabinet on 28th September 2006, be 
approved for use by officers when 
dealing with licensing issues. 
 
The report is at Item 10.1 of the Cabinet 
Agenda of 28th September 2006. 
 

 
Jeff Baker 
(Chairman of 
Licensing and 
Environmental 
Committee)  
 

 


